
Creating a Firm Foundation on Unfamiliar Ground 

 
 

 

Thank you to the parents and families that are doing such a 

tremendous job supporting our students and the                                            

eLearning, F2F and hybrid models at NAGE ! 

Next School Advisory Council Meeting is April 7, 2021 at 3:15pm 

Set your 

clocks ahead 

one hour on 

March 14th 

 
Please make sure that you are listening to all Parent link messages 

that you are getting on the phone. There will be important messages 

regarding assessments in the Spring; we are working hard to inform 

and prepare our students and parents. 

Your child on campus should have:  

           

Please contact your 

child’s teacher for 

change in dismissal 

and email the office 

nae_faxes@  

browardschools.com  

 

 

 

 

 

Our classes had a great time in February discussing new facts about 

Black History. Women’s History and Holocaust instruction will take 

place during the month of March.  Please talk to your children 

about the interesting facts that they will be learning. 


